



Town of West Seneca

Municipal Building 1250 Union Road West Seneca, New York 14224



TO:

Honorable Town Board

Town of West Seneca

ATTN.:

Supervisor Meegan

FROM:

Daniel M. Denz

Chief of Police

DATE:

March 3, 2017

RE:

Detective Timothy J. Pratt

Dear Honorable Town Board:

Please be advised that Detective Timothy J. Pratt will be retiring from service effective, Friday, March 31, 2017. Detective Pratt has served the Town of West Seneca for the past twenty three (23) years and we wish him well in his future retirement. He will be greatly missed.

I request the West Seneca Town Board accept his notice of retirement and authorize the Supervisor to sign the necessary forms for Erie County Personnel. Should you have any questions pertaining to this, please don't hesitate to call me. Thank you.

Respectfully,

Daniel M. Denz

Chief of Police

DEPARTMENT OF POLICE

Daniel M. Denz Chief of Police



Town Of West Seneca 1250 Union Rd West Seneca, NY 14224 716-674-2280

FAX: 674-1063

E-Mail: info@westsenecapolice.org



Dear Chief,

With my back injury not getting any better and pending approval from NY retirement, I have submitted my retirement papers to retire 03/31/2017. My last day of work will be 03/30/2017.

Thank you

Timothy Pratt